
Ectory R. Lawless 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Follow Up Flag: 
Flag Status: 

From: Jane Mccowan · 

Contact TPUC 

Tuesday, September 20, 2022 7:1 7 AM 
Ectory R. Lawless 

FW: [EXTERNAL] Reference Docket No. 22-00087 

Follow up 

Completed 

Sent: Monday, September 19, 2022 4:24 PM 

To: Contact TPUC <Contact.TPUC@tn .gov> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Reference Docket No. 22-00087 

To whom it may concern: 

I am writing because I strongly object the rate increase, by Superior Wastewater Systems - an increase of 

55% to our monthly wastewater rate. 

A 55% increase year over year is completely unacceptable and unjustifiable. 

I am a res ident in the King 's Chapel Community. I am objecting this increase and asking you to deny the 

increase. 

Thank you. 

Jane & Dan Mccowan 
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